An
Bord Memorandum

Pleandla ABP-318683-23

\

To: Mick Long — Board Member

From: Lauren Griffin Executive Officer

Re: Demolition of ali existing waste processing buildings on site and
construction of a new moderised multi-processing facility. Panda Waste,
Ballymount Road Upper, Ballymount, Dublin 24

Date: 31st October 2024

\

Following a memo, dated 29th May 2024, instruction was sought from the Inspector,

to advise the SI D/Laps section to requests comments from the applicant regarding
0

the submissions/observations on this case. 1Ere instruction was ret received before

the Inspector’s report was discharged.

Board Member to advise the section to request comments from the applicant

regarding the submissions/observations.

File herewith for Direction.
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